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Upcoming dates 
 

9th Feb  School Photographer—classes and groups 
etc 

17th Feb Last day of this half term 

2nd Mar  Y4/5/6 trip to Chester Zoo 

8th Mar   Parent Teacher’s meeting 

9th Mar  Football Match 

23rd Mar   Football Match 

 

Parent Governors 
We are in search of two new parent gover-
nors. Governors are very important as they 
support school improvement through moni-
toring our plans, making sure we are spend-
ing the budget well, and by asking difficult 
questions. They are expected to attend 
governor’s meetings twice a term, and be 
involved in a number of activities—
attending award ceremonies, being part of 
an interview panel, coming into school to 
talk to the children or visit classes to find 
out what has been happening, attending 
training courses. It is a commitment but 
most governors find it very worthwhile and 
rewarding. 

We are looking for two parents who are 
able to give us some time each term, who 
respect confidentiality, who are keen to 
find out how schools work and want to be a 
part of making Queenswood Primary School 
even more fabulous than it is already is.  
Training will be given. 

Please let us know if you are interested or 
come and ask questions if needed. 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Y3 who scored the high-
est attendance percentage last week with 
97.11%. This is way above our whole school 
target so brilliant work. 

School Target: 96.5% 

Current School Attendance: 94.53 

 

Parent Teacher Association 

You may have seen in the news how school budgets 
are being tightened.  In order to afford the special 
things like trips and events, we are having to rely 
more and more on fundraising. 

We have been very fortunate to have some brilliant 
help with fundraising over the years. But it would be 
great to have a few more helpers so that the effort 
doesn’t fall on just a few shoulders. With that in 
mind, we would like to invite all parents, carers and 
family members interested to attend a parent and 
teacher meeting on the 8th March at 2.30pm. The 
aim of the meeting will be to formally set up the 
group and to share ideas about future fundraising 
activities and also social events. 
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